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A View from the Manse

Dear friends

[ recently had lunch with a good friend, who coaches
leaders, and his work takes him around the world. It's
always fascinating to listen to him, as he has so much
valuable insight into leadership. Recently, we approached
the subject of the ideal life; he told me that many years
ago, he was searching for the ideal life, his office job had
been depressing him, and so he stepped out in faith,
asking the question, “what is the ideal life?” and from this
question, his career began in coaching leaders.

It made me think deeply also about his question, what is
the ideal life? Something that many people are searching
for. After reflecting upon it, 'm convinced that the
Christian life is the ideal life. 'm convinced that there is
no better way to live our lives than to live them for Christ.
Jesus said, “I have come to give you life and life in all its
fullness”. By committing our life to Jesus, we find a
purpose for living and dying. We discover a pathway
through the complexities of this life.

The ideal life is not about luxury, it's not about material
goods, it's not about escaping challenges, rather it is about
stepping out in faith, trusting in a God, who walks with us.
How exciting to have a faith that tells you, “I can do all
things through Christ who gives me strength”. The ideal
life is about following in the footsteps of the most
remarkable human being who has ever walked on this
planet.



The writer of Proverbs discovered the ideal life and so
he prayed to God.

“Give me enough food to live on, neither too much nor
too little.

If I'm too full, I might get independent, saying, ‘God?
Who needs him?’

If I'm poor, | might steal and dishonour the name of my
God.” Proverbs 30 v9 (Msg)

The ideal life, is a life that finds peace in the storm. Jesus
does not promise us a life with no problems, but he does
promise to be with us in the midst of the storm. He was
with the disciples in the storm, he calmed the wind, and
brought peace to the sea. When Jesus is in our boat, in
our lives, we have someone who has power over storms.

The ideal life is about knowing what to do with our
worries.

Jesus said, “Therefore I tell you, do not worry about
your life, what you will eat or drink; or about your body,
what you will wear. Is not life more than food, and the
body more than clothes? Look at the birds of the air;
they do not sow or reap or store away in barns, and yet
your heavenly Father feeds them. Are you not much
more valuable than they? Can any one of you by
worrying add a single hour to your life? Matthew 6 v25-
27 (NIV)

There is a lovely chorus, “Cast your burdens on Jesus. He
cares for you”



Here are some simple steps towards walking into the ideal
life.

1. Hand the controls of your life into God's hands. He is your Heav-
enly Father and he knows what's best for you.

2. Commit to God in prayer. “Father, forgive me and fill me with
your Spirit.

3. Trust that God cares about you, he already knows the beginning
and the end, and he will handle every situation in your life.

4. When things don’t go according to plan - smile, look up, and
hear the words of Jesus, “Come unto me, all who are burdened
and I will give you rest”.

5. Refuse to allow the weight of a burden to come back into your
mind. Actively resist it by saying out loud “I have given this care
to the Lord. I will not carry it.”

6. Have peace knowing that your name is written in the book of
eternal life.

The person with the ideal life has a peace, a peace that passes
all human understanding - because that person knows, that
there is nothing in all creation that can separate them from
the love of God.

There is so much more that I could say about the ideal life,
but I think the Apostle sums it up superbly well, when he
writes,

“I have learned to be content whatever the circumstances. |
know what it is to be in need, and [ know what it is to have
plenty. I have learned the secret of being content in any and
every situation, whether well fed or hungry, whether living
in plenty or in want. I can do all this through him who gives
me strength”. Philippians 4 v11-13 (NIV)



The ideal life, ultimately, is contentment, knowing that we
are loved for all eternity.

[ invite you to commit and recommit yourself to the ideal life.
To hear the words of Jesus, “Take up your cross, come and
follow me.” The ideal life is a life that begins here on earth
now and continues for all eternity,

Every blessing

Rev John

Funerals

I d1 i : 1 the lif

Sandra Stewart — 18.6.1944 — 25.6.2024
Baptisms

Jesus said. “Let the little children come to me”

Baptisms — 28.7.24
Cora Lyn
Elizabeth McRavey
infant baptism




The Way Forward at Cadder Church

On our chancel, there is a list of ministers going back to 1572, 1
am the last name on that list, and to be quite honest, when I first
saw the list, I felt a bit overwhelmed. There have been 58 known
ministers who have served at Cadder Church over the last 700
years. I'm sure that each and every one of them has been totally
different in style and personality. But I would hope that each one
of us has one thing in common, a desire to see the Gospel spread
and the Church grow and flourish.

I'm delighted that in Cadder Church we have members who are
actively serving and leading and taking the church forward. I
commend them all to your prayers and I pray that you will
encourage them.

Over the last few years, we have been working on the Cadder
Growth Plan. The Cadder Growth Plan is built on the Mission
of Jesus, which is based on the five marks of mission. The
National Church has encouraged churches to focus on the marks
of mission. So, we are building God's Kingdom and we do so
through our teams reaching out in mission, supported closely by
our resource teams. Both mission and resource teams have the
same purpose, to build God's Kingdom at Cadder Parish.

At the same time, we have the Presbytery Mission plan, which
impinges upon us, and the Mission Plan for Bishopbriggs, will
eventually reduce the three Church of Scotland's to two
ministries; we are in a process of working this out, and over the
Autumn discussions will happen with Presbytery, and the other
two churches to find a way forward.



The Bishopbriggs plan gives us the opportunity to work closer
together with our brothers and sisters in the other two Church
of Scotland’s in Bishopbriggs, and to build God's Kingdom,
not just in our own parishes but across Bishopbriggs;
naturally, this will bring its own challenges, but if we keep our
eyes fixed on the mission of Jesus, and keep our focus on Him,
remembering that He is the corner stone and the head of our
church, then we will work together in mission and unity and
continue to build God's Kingdom here and now.

I urge you to pray for the building of God's Kingdom at
Cadder and in Bishopbriggs, and pray that God will open new
doors for us, and show us ways of being the body of Christ, in
this changing culture and world that we live in.

Rev John

A very successful Christian
Aid again. The cash received
from donations at Cadder

amounted to £1,259.39 with JF X T
a further approx. £250 from Bishopbriggs Church of
Gift Aid .The quiz held in Scotland’s Christian Aid Quiz

May had an attendance of

about 80 which generated in at Springfield Cambridge

excess of £400 . Church - John with Val Brown
(acting head of Christian Aid
Many thanks from all the Scotland and her mum)

team at Christian Aid.
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Remit of the team “Help develop worship in and
around church buildings through the use of
technology, music, and all age participation.
Develop a learning programme to share the
message of Jesus in both formal and informal
ways. Explore other opportunities for wider use
of the church buildings for worship and
learning”.

If you are interested in supporting this team,
please contact Rev John asap. This is an
opportunity for members who are not heavily
involved in other church business.

During the summer break the property team
have coordinated the removal of the stage in
the South Hall which was carried out by
Springburn Men's Shed Group. Since then the
property team have been busy replacing the
floor at the stage area and the wall panelling
behind where the stage was. Now these tasks
have been completed new storage will be
installed at the rear wall for our organisations.
The team have also organised and overseen
the resurfacing works to the pot holes in the
car park at the South Hall, hopefully making
the car park safer for users.

Property




CADDER GROWTH PLAN 2024

It’s been a busy year so far around the church. Our Growth Teams have
been working hard to deliver the activities set out in the Cadder Growth
Plan for 2024. Here is just some of what has been going on in the first
half of the year.

Screens were introduced in to the church at the start of the year opening
up opportunities to develop our worship. Through the screens we have
been able to reflect on beautiful and challenging images; the children have
enjoyed storytelling through film clips; hymn and song words are provided
on the screens and images of activities going on around the church have
been shared.

In February, the Girls Brigade held the first Cadder ‘Kurling’ competition
which was hotly contested by teams drawn from groups around the church.
The Care & Fellowship Team were victorious on the day! In May, the
Coffee Shop Team led a great Cadder contribution to the Bishopbriggs
Community Day supported by a number of other Growth teams and church
organizations. Also in May, the Community and World Outreach Team
made a significant contribution to Christian Aid Week helping to organize
events and fund raising. The Team continues to co-ordinate weekly
foodbank donations from the congregation.

Our Cadder Kids group is a lively and important part of our Sunday
worship and we have seen continued growth in the number of young
children and families connecting with the church through Saturday Chat
‘n Play meet ups and Messy Play sessions on Tuesday and Thursday
mornings. We had a very happy Cadder Family Indoor Street Party in the
South Hall in June hosted by the Nurture and Care & Fellowship Teams.
Cakes, ice cream, games and bunting were enjoyed by the many folk of
all ages who came along.

In March, the Caring for Creation Team hosted a Glasgow Presbytery
wide climate change conference. The team has also led eco services;
provided wildflower seeds to the congregation and continued to encourage
recycling around the church. The Communications Team has been busy
producing our Cadder Gazettes and working on redevelopment of the
Cadder Church website.
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Alongside special events, the Coffee and Retail Shops continue to provide a
community based fellowship hub in the South Hall through the week; the
Property Team takes care of our buildings and the Stewardship Team takes
care of our finances and manages risks around the church.

Our Growth Teams are organised under ‘Mission’ and ‘Resources’. As you
will see, we have a few team leader vacancies in the Growth structures at
present. We would also welcome more team members generally. Please
have a think about whether you would like to join any of the teams. If you
would like any further information please contact either John, our Minister,
or Gillian Crompton (Cadder Growth Plan Co-ordinator / 07715 427611 or
gerompton 1 9(@gmail.com). Or just speak directly to any of the leaders. A
full copy of the Growth Plan can be found on the Church website.

Mission Group / Teams Convenor |Team Leader(s)
'Worship & Spiritual Leadership John MacGregor & VACANT
Nurture John MacGregor [Laura Tobin & Beth McAllister
Communication Helen McKnight & Brian Jilks
Care & Fellowship Janet Johnstone & Pat Marwick
Janet Johnstone
Community & World Outreach Rebeccz'i Wallace 2
Mary Livingstone
Coffee Shop _ |Jaqueline Burns
- Fraser MacKenzie - -
Retail Shop Bel Caven & Jacqui Muir
Caring for Creation John MacGregor [Frank Dick

Resources Group / Teams Convenor [Team Leader(s)

Dianne Kurth & Robert Andrews

Stewardship & Finance Dianne Kurth  |(Treasurer); David Watson

Risk Bill McInnes

S B S George Redpath & Jim Johnstone
Development George Redpath

Hall Management & Marketing VACANT x 2

Our continued thanks go to all the teams working hard to nurture, grow and
maintain Cadder Church and to all of the people and organisations around the
church that make such valuable contributions to the life and outreach of Cadder.

11
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News from the Guild

Cadder Guild News

On June 13t 7 Guild members attended the Echoes of Assembly
meeting which was hosted by Jordanhill Parish Church. The Rev. Bruce
Sinclair gave a most enjoyable talk on his experiences from the weeks
events at the Assembly. It was lovely to catch up with friends old and
new following the meeting.

Our Annual Picnic in the Park was due to be held on Thursday July
25t and as it was rained off last year we had booked the North Hall
as a... just in case.... And on the morning of the 25" the decision was
made to go to the North Hall as rain was expected which duly
happened at exactly 2 p.m. so............. our Picnic became a Summer
Gathering in the Hall but there was fun, chats, games, tea, coffee &
cake plus Chocolate ices. It was a most enjoyable afternoon!

We look forward to our New Session which opens on Thursday 5™
September at 7 p.m. in the South Hall. This will be an informal At
Home Night with various activities and time o chat and catch up with
each others' news.

12



Guild week begins at the Annual Gathering and lasts until Sunday 15t
September.

The Annual Gathering will be held on Saturday 7*h September, 11 a.m.
-4 p.m. in the Assembly Hall Edinburgh. Eight members from Cadder
Guild are attending The Gathering.

During Guild Week there will be a series of three meetings being held
on Zoom, with the first two at 7pm and the third at 10am these
meetings are:

9th September 7pm Scottish Bible Society & Release International
11th September 7pm Bear Necessities & Crossreach

12th September 10am two previous project partners

to access these meetings use the link Meeting Information - Zoom

Our Dedication Service will be held in Cadder Church on Sunday 15t
September at 10.30 a.m.

AND.... finally an invitation ......
We at Cadder Guild are a happy, friendly, and amenable group we
would warmly welcome new members... please come along on our
opening night to see for yourself or if you would like someone to bring
you along please contact either of our conveners by Telephone or
email and we will gladly arrange that.

The Guild has a varied programme of speakers and events as well as
Fundraising......

New Friends .. New Ideas Most Welcome

Isobel & Marjory Conveners

13



212th Glasgow Company, The Boys' Brigade

All Sessions will start back at the end of August. We look
forward to welcoming all boys back and those who will join
us for the first time.

Planning started some weeks ago for the
Session ahead. Company/Seniors have a
_ visit to Foxlake Adventure Centre in

Z¥ Dunbar at the beginning of September.
TAPNE 488 We have tickets for Scotland v Croatia
at Hampden in November which I’m sure will be a fantastic
experience for everyone. Anchor Boys have a full
programme of activities planned including a visit to Pinkston
and several outdoor sessions — weather permitting.

Our first fundraiser of the year will be our
Coffee Morning which will take place on
Saturday 215t September 2024 in the South
Halls. This is our main fundraiser of the
session and raises funds to support our activities and events
throughout the session.

The Junior Section Sleepover at Glasgow Science Centre is
always a great adventure for the boys. This year’s sleepover
takes place on Friday 4" October which is the date the Boys
Brigade was founded in 1883.

Our Annual Plant sale returns on Saturday 10™ May 2025.
T ,J.,. S Please check our website and Facebook
S % .‘4 page for up to date information nearer the

B> sm time.
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This year we have chosen to continue to support the local
foodbank. As we did last year, we will collect donations
towards the end of the year.

Volunteering with young people is very rewarding so if you
are interested in coming along to help us please get in touch —
we would be delighted to have your help. Please email
info@212glasgow.co.uk

For up to date information on all our events and activities,
please visit our website at 212glasgow.co.uk. Follow us on

Facebook 212%™ Glasgow Boys’ Brigade.

Best wishes

Llnda thchle =>the adventure begins here : N

. 212™ GLASGOW COMPANY
Captain
THE CADDER SINGERS

By the time you read this we will have started rehearsals
already. With a concert for a Parkinson's group on August 21st
we decided to start a little earlier this year. Thoughts are also
turning to a Christmas Concert as usual, which seems a bit
bizarre in August, but it takes a while to get decisions made.

If anyone has any requests, I'd love to hear them. This year our
Christmas Singalong will be held in the church on Sunday 22nd
December. Put the date in your diary now!

Our numbers are small but we have lots of enthusiasm, and
once again, we invite anyone interested in singing with us to
come along any time. We meet in the North Hall at 7.15 p.m. on
Wednesday evenings. You will be made very welcome.

Anne Budd: 07952 024929
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9214 Glasgow Company, The Girls’ Brigade

Our first night back to Brigade is Tuesday 20™ August starting with a
full company evening and we look forward to seeing our girls back for
our new session and welcoming new members too.

I cannot give out many dates for this coming year as our staff meeting is
not until 14" August, two days after writing this article.

We do have Saturday 15% March 2025 booked for our Coffee morning
and we hope you will manage along then. :

8 Our junior camp to St. Andrews
B8 was a great success. The
inflatables session at the West
Sands Swimming Pool caused
. great hilarity and all had a fun

7 time.

We all went to Pizza Hut for dinner on the Saturday night and
thoroughly enjoyed our meal.

Our explorer trip to Five Sisters Zoo was =
enjoyed by the 15 explorers who attended
and the staff as well. To top off a great '
day out, we were complimented twice by
zoo staff on the girl’s behaviour. It was a
pleasure to be with them.

After the success of last session’s Kurling
Competition, we will be arranging another one. Now that you know
what you are coming to, we will expect great things from you all.

This year, our main charity is Glasgow Street Aid and all money raised
from Kurling will be donated to them.

oﬂ"“”:,o
Isla 4

)
A

Phacevo
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Cadder Church

Experience over 900 years of history at our church site.
Our stunning mid-19" century building features exquisite
stained glass by renowned artists such as Alf Webster
and Sadie McLellan. Explore the graveyard, complete
with a historic mort safe and watch hut designed to deter
grave robbers. Join us to marvel at the beautiful church
sanctuary and intricate stained glass windows, and
perhaps even take the opportunity to ring the church bell!

Cadder Church is open from 10am - 4pm on
Saturday 7 September




Care and Fellowship team.
Cadder Kids Picnic
This intergenerational event was enjoyed by all who

attended.
A huge thank you to all who supported the event by
coming along, helping to serve tea & coffee and for the

generous donations of home baking.

“Let the tithe childsen coe o pe..”

Forthcoming events
The next film night is on Friday 27th September in the North Hall at 7

p-m. for 7.30 p.m. start. Film choice will be announced in due course.
Tickets priced £5 will shortly be on sale from the Fellowship team

First Monday

Our meetings will resume on Monday 7th October in @ @
Cadder North Hall at 1.30 p.m. when we will hear g'
about the work of East Dunbartonshire Women’s Aid "=

The full syllabus will be announced in due course.
All are welcome, please feel free to bring a friend.

Ten Commandments for Senior Citizens
(Or Keep taking the Tablets)

1 Talk to yourself. There are times when you need expert advice.

2. "Instyle" are the clothes that still fit.

3 You don't need anger management. You need people to stop

irritating you _ | Al Reallty CheCk
4 Your people skills are just fine. It's your tolerance for idiots that
needs work. from
§  The biggest lie you tell yourself is: "I don't need to write that
down. I'll remember it." Margaret
“On time" is when you get there. d
You've noticed people your age are much older than you. an George

Ageing has slowed you down, but it hasn't shut you up.

ooy oo

You still haven't learned to act your age
10, "One for the road’ means paying a visit before you leave the

house.
é B
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Caring For Creation Group| &

iy

Caring for Creation Service

We are currently planning our next Caring for Creation Service and will
confirm the date shortly.

Following our distribution of wild flower seeds in the Spring, we are
looking for children and members to send us photos of their wild flower
patch which will be displayed at our Caring for Creation Church Service.

Plant Some More in ‘24

One of our ongoing themes is to encourage everyone including children
to plant a tree this year.

Trees absorb and store harmful greenhouse gases such as CO», nitrogen
and sulphur dioxide. Trees produce oxygen. They absorb heat and
provide shade as temperatures increase worldwide. They increase land
fertility through enriched soil. By absorbing moisture they help reduce
the effects of increased rainfall and flooding.

If you are unable to plant a tree in your own garden, check out the
undernoted websites and make a donation towards tree planting.
www.plant-for-the-planet.org ; www.woodlandtrust.org.uk ;
www.rainforesttrust.org ; www.worldlandtrust.org/appeals

Let us know what you have chosen to do to help save our planet from the
effects of climate change.

Recycling
We continue to encourage recycling of spectacles which go to Vision

Aid; printer cartridges which are recycled for Christian Aid and mobile
phones which at present, we cannot recycle for charity but they can be
recycled by technology companies. A box for recycling is available in the
church vestibule and there is a drawer in the display unit in the South
Hall entrance area.

There are now a number of additional items that can be put in the council
orange recycling bins including clean tin foil, plastic food containers and
food wrappers, empty pill blister packs, aerosol cans, and empty plastic
and glass pill bottles.

If you in any doubt about what to recycle where, please ask.
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Notice Boards
The notice boards at the North and South Halls are regularly updated and
worth having a look at when you visit either of the halls.

Muddy Church

At our last “Muddy Church” on Wednesday 7th June where we had a
walk round Bishopbriggs Park to see all the tree and wood sculptures
including the bears and the honey pot, the three little pigs, the sleeping
dragon, and the tree house stopping on the way for a snack and short bible
story and prayer. The event was a great success with a good turnout of
children and adults.

As you might notice from the above, we are focusing on our members
taking action at home to encourage the whole congregation to be part of
our fight against Climate Change.

Walk to Church Sunday

Once again we are hoping that our members will help the climate by
walking to church on the last Sunday of each month.

If you are able, and within reasonable walking distance, we are asking
that you walk to church on these days.

If you are not so able, we are hoping you will perhaps park away from the
church and walk part of the way to church but within a distance you feel
able to achieve there and back to the car on the day.

Pride in our Environment
We will be organising a litter pick in an area relevant to our church
buildings in a few weeks’ time and will be looking for volunteers to come
along and help. We would not anticipate spending any more than an hour
and the date and location will be announced shortly.

It’s time for us all to do our utmost
to reduce our carbon footprint!

Frank Dick
Team Leader
07792 601902
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Cadder Men’s Club Session 2024/2025

Starts Tuesday 15t.0ctober
It is almost that time of year again, yes. the start of the new
session of Cadder Men’s Club.

We hold our meetings fortnightly, on Tuesday afternoons at 2
p-m., in Cadder South Halls.

The usual format is the talk approx. 40mins followed by time for
some questions, finishing around 3.15 p.m.

You would be most welcome to join us for some lunch or a snack
in our coffee shop, around 12.45. (prior to the presentation.).
This is an opportunity for a catch up and some fellowship before
the talk.

We are open to all, church affiliated or not. What about bringing a
friend too.

For our first meeting, we welcome Vic Southgate relating his
stories of his Isle of Arran adventures. This is followed by —

October 15", Bee Talk — Dehlia Henry

October 25™. Bridgescapes — Bruce Keith

November 12t. AJ Cronin / Dr. Finlay, The Citadel and the
Founding of the NHS — Frank Dunn

November 26t". QUIZ

December 10t". Coffee Shop Afternoon Tea (tbc)

An autumn outing is in the process of being arranged.

If you have difficulty getting to the South Halls, please contact
either Bill Mclnnes or myself for assistance with transport.

Make a note- opening meeting is on Tuesday 15t. October when
a very warm invitation is extended to all.

Remember If you are unable to commit on a regular basis but are
attracted by a particular presentation topic please come along

and enjoy! Q_

David More, i é‘

Secretary ﬁ.
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Cadder Kids
Team room

Olympics

Fun at

GB Camp
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Cadder Nurture Team

The Nurture Team had a very successful 2023-2024 and we are excited to
get going again. In June we brought our year to an end with our Summer
Street Party Picnic and were so pleased to be joined by many of the Cadder
family. We enjoyed an afternoon of games, cake, and ice cream. We were
very grateful to the Care and Fellowship team, led by Janet, for helping us
set up and serve on the day. Thank you to everyone who helped make it a
success and to all those who came along.

Our Chat and Play sessions will start again in September and run monthly.
It has been an excellent opportunity to open the doors of the South Hall and
we have been so pleased to welcome families from Cadder and from the
wider community. There are a range of things for the kids to do, both
indoors and outdoors, and always with tea and cake available to have whilst
catching up with old and new friends. We are grateful to the other Cadder
teams who have been involved in these mornings and all our helpers too.
The very successful Cadder Messy Play will start on Tuesday 27th and
Thursday 29th of August for the new term. Laura will have lots of different
themes planned and the children will be looking forward to having lots of
fun whilst getting very messy!

After lots of fun in the Team Room over the summer we are looking
forward to seeing all the babies and young people back for another session
at Sunday School on the 25th of August. At our Prizegiving we had an
opportunity to thank Marjory Mclnally and Ailsa Young for their service to
the créche - we will miss them but they know they are always welcome to
visit! Julia Malloch, David and myself will be trying to fill their shoes
whilst Laura and Eleanor will be taking the P1-P3 group and Susan will be
looking after our P4 and up. We gather for snacks, stories and crafts each
Sunday after our time in Church and Team Room will run with the support
of Anne during holidays.

If anyone has any questions or suggestions please come and chat to Laura
and myself. If anyone would like to join us as a member of the team or a
supporter we would be very glad to have you. We look forward to planning
lots of opportunities to get together this year for our young people, their
families, and the wider congregation.

Beth McAllister and Laura Tobin
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Foodbank Thanks

Foodbanks provide free food to those who are in need. We
come under the auspices of the Trussell Trust which has more
than 1200 banks throughout the UK.

Professionals such as health visitors, social workers, and
school staff are aware of people in need and can pass on a
voucher to them which entitles the recipient to an emergency
parcel of three day’s non perishable food.

We deliver the gifts brought to church and are overwhelmed
by the generosity of our members. We take the gifts to
Kirkintilloch and from there they go to various centres in East
Dunbartonshire.

Thank you for your help and support. It is greatly appreciated.

Gillian Melvin & Margaret Neely

George and Margaret Redpath

Thank you for the beautiful
basket of flowers, the lovely
cards and good wishes we
received on the occasion of
our Diamond Wedding. We
feel very blessed to have been
able to celebrate 60 very
happy years together.
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Cadder Coffee Shop

After the summer break the Shop and Coffee
Shop reopened on Wednesday 14th August. We
look forward to welcoming regular and new
customers in fo enjoy a drink and a bite from
our delicious range of home baking. We believe
we also have the best range of gluten free baking you can find
locally. To cater for the increasing number of young families who
have been staying on for a bit of lunch after Messy Play we have
purchased additional high chairs as well as colourful plates and
cutlery for the young ones. We offer a wide and varied
children's menu.

During this coming year from Saturday 12th October we will be
open from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. on the second Saturday of each month
for Saturday Brunch. Hot filled rolls will be on offer as well as
our usual fresh baked scones. So that is Saturday 12th October,
9th November and 14th December. Why not have a wee change
to your usual Saturday?

Last year for the first time we worked with Bishopbriggs
Community Council o open our South Halls on the evening when
the Christmas lights were switched on at Bishopbriggs Cross.
We are planing to do the same this year, combining this with our
usual November Shops Open Day event. In addition fo the range
of charity Christmas cards and gifts from our own shop we will
be inviting in stallholders with a wide range of gifts suitable for
Christmas. The Coffee Shop will again provide a take away
service for hot drinks and hot dogs as well as our usual sit in
service. This is a community wide event and will be held on
Thursday 21st November from 4 to 7 p.m. at Cadder South
Hall.
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Over the summer our Gift Shop feam have been busy
restocking and sourcing new items for the shop, so it is worth
a browse, to get gift ideas or an ‘essential’ treat.

You can see from the above that there is still a lot of activity
associated with the Coffee Shop and Shop. None of this could
happen without our dedicated volunteers.

We are ever grateful to the volunteers, for their contribution
to the running of the Shop and Coffee Shop and for the
contribution they make to providing a place of welcome and
fellowship for Cadder members and the wider community.

We are always in need of additional volunteers, wither on a
regular basis or to cover holidays, additional events or other
commitments. We will be delighted if you can of fer your help
and support, so please pop in or telephone our manager,
Jaqueline, on the number below for a chat.

If you haven't visited the Coffee Shop or browsed in
the Shop recently, why not make a diary note to pay
us a visit.

We look forward to welcoming you back.

To reserve a table for lunch email
caddercoffeeshop@gmail.com

or telephone 07496 440 403
Open Tuesday to Thursday 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

and Friday 10 a.m. to noon
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CONTACTS

Church Flowers Convener: Mrs Margaret Crane 772 9253
Life and Work Mr Jim Johnstone 01360
238 908
Coffee Shop Manager Mrs Jaqueline Burns
caddercoffeeshop@gmail.com
Church Officer rota
Jan May Sep Chris Whitesmith
Feb June Oct lan Mclnnes
March July Nov George Redpath
April Aug Dec Fraser MacKenzie
. Convener Laura Tobin
Cadder Kids Secretary Mrs Marjory Mclnally
Communication team |Contact details
Gazette B Jilks bjilks@aol.com
Social media G Melvin (gillianhmelvin@aol.com
Website | Budd ian.budd@ntlworld.com
Overview H McKnight |hel651@yahoo.co.uk
Church Office South Halls Kirkintilloch Road 772 7436

SUNDAYS

There 1s a Service of Public Worship every

Sunday morning in the church at 10.30 a.m.
Weddings and baptisms can be arranged by
contacting the minister.
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Organisations

BADMINTON CLUB |Captain / Secretary

Mike Bradley 07973
789 362
BOYS’ BRIGADE Captain: Mrs Linda Ritchie 563 1235

GIRLS’ BRIGADE Leader in charge: Mrs Isla Dick 563 6289

MEN’S CLUB
Committee Chairman: Bill Mclnnes 772 2639
Secretary: David More 7727777
Treasurer: Bill Mclnnes 772 2639
THE GUILD
Conveners: Mrs Isobel Mclnnes 07704 808
email: isobelmcinnesl@gmail.com (503
Mrs Marjory Tweedie 01360
email: marjorytweedie@gmail.com|622 158
Secretary Mrs W Patrick

772 5845
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